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This term primary 6/7 have been learning about endangered animals. Primary  6/7 have also planned a visit to Edinburgh zoo on the 30th of April which they are very excited about . Primary 6/7 have made their own zoo and have even made a website on a power point. P6/7 have also made fact files which they found really fun. 
